CITY OF BALTIMORE

STEPHANIE RAWLINGS-BLAKE, Mayor



BALTIMORE CITY VETERAN'S COMMISSION

100 Holliday Street, Rm 250 Baltimore, Maryland 21202

February 15, 2012

The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council Attn: Karen Randall, Executive Secretary Room 400, City Half 100 Holliday Street Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Dear President and City Council Members:

I am in receipt of the Law Department's letter to the President and City Council Members, dated February 9, 2012, RE: City Council Bill 12-0020 – Veterans Commission – Member Qualifications

Please be advised that the Baltimore City Veterans Commission has discussed this matter and voted unanimously to approve the changes to member qualifications. As for the technical and legal requirements dictated by the City Charter, we encourage your expeditious response to enact the necessary ordinances.

We thank you for your service and will be available upon your request to present any further information or testimony in support of the above.

Until later, I remain...

Sincerely

Clarence "Tiger" Davis

Chairman

Printed on recycled paper with onvironmentally friendly say based ink